
January 12, 2022 

Happy New Year from your Information Systems and Technology Team!   

As we begin a new year we would like to take this opportunity to highlight some 
new technology features and a few security reminders. It is our hope that this information will help 

you work safely and efficiently with campus technology. 

New Year, New Password - Change and Reset Passwords  

It is recommended practice to change all your passwords every 90 days to increase security. If this is 
not your current practice, we recommend using the new year as a recurring reminder to update your 
older passwords. 

Available to all UD faculty and staff, Microsoft Azure allows you to set-up multi factor authentication 
and change/reset your password as needed.  Instructions for setting up multi factor authentication 
and the steps to reset your password can be found on the UD 

https://www.udallas.edu/offices/technology/_documents/Multi-Factor-and-Password-Reset.pdf
https://www.udallas.edu/offices/technology/_documents/Multi-Factor-and-Password-Reset.pdf
https://support.google.com/drive/answer/2494822?co=GENIE.Platform%3DDesktop&hl=en
https://support.google.com/drive/answer/2494822?co=GENIE.Platform%3DDesktop&hl=en
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